
 

 

1st March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Girls’ Football Bake Sale 
 
Last year our current Year 6s took part in a Futsal competition at Manchester Powerleague. This 
year we have the opportunity for our Year 5 girls’ football team to take part in this exciting 
competition again. However, the competition takes place during school hours, so we will have to 
provide a mini-bus to transport the children to and from the venue. Unfortunately our PE budget 
will not cover this cost. 
 
So, much like a scene from a cheesy American teen movie, we are going to have a bake sale to 
raise money to get us to (and from) the Futsal tournament! Any extra money that is raised will 
be used to purchase equipment for our Thursday girls’ football club (so even if your child does 
not come to the futsal tournament they will benefit from the money raised). 
 
Time to get baking! Cakes, biscuits, flapjacks, cookies, scones – any sweet and tasty treats will 
be welcome! We will be holding the bake sale in the playground after school on Thursday 8th 
March.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teacher 

 


